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26.06.2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A very warm welcome to our school community! We are delighted to welcome you and your child as 
they prepare to join Year 3 in September. This is an exciting new chapter, and we’re looking forward to 
working closely with you to ensure a happy and successful start at Llangewydd.  

Step Up Day 

Monday 30th June is our Step-Up Day. Pupils will be brought to Llangewydd by their feeder Infant 
Schools. They will need to bring a packed lunch. At the end of the day, parents will enter via the Heol-
y-Frenhines gate and meet their child on the top school yard. A teacher will bring them out to meet 
you, please bear with us on dismissal as teachers are not yet familiar with new faces.  
 

Start and End of the School Day for September 
From Tuesday 2nd September 2025, the school day for Year 3 will begin at 8:55am and end at 3:30pm. 

• Morning Entry: Please bring your child to the school via Llangewydd Road entrance. 
• End of Day Pick-Up: Parents are asked to collect their children from the Top Yard, where a 

teacher will bring them out. 

Things to Remember 
Please ensure your child brings a water bottle to school every day, especially in warmer weather.  

Uniform Swap Shop 
We encourage all of our children to wear school uniform. Our Uniform Swap Shop is open every 
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Tuesday before and after school, offering a great range of pre-loved uniform items. It’s a great way to 
pick up what you need or donate items no longer in use. 

Keeping in Touch 
We use a range of platforms to communicate with parents: 

• Teachers2Parents (text and email service) 
• School X (formerly Twitter) accounts – the account names for each class will be shared in 

September via our monthly newsletter  
• The Parent App 
• Our School Website 

Please check these regularly for updates, reminders, and important information. 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Forms to Complete 
We kindly ask all parents to complete the following two Google Forms before the end of the summer 
holidays (by 01.09.2025): 

1. Pupil Information Form - https://forms.gle/QJd6FU53pTU9nvH17 

 

2. Breakfast Club Application Form- https://forms.gle/gk9SWrex3BE7V3iu9 
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INSET Day Reminder 
Please note that Monday 1st September 2025 is an INSET day, so the school will be closed to pupils. All 
children will return to school on Tuesday 2nd September 2025. 

If you have any questions or concerns before the end of this term, please don’t hesitate to contact the 
school office—we’re here to help. We’re looking forward to getting to know you and supporting your 
child on their Year 3 journey! 

Best Wishes,  

Mrs K Green   

Headteacher  
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